
Kids Fishing Derby canceled
To the community,

The South Lake Tahoe Moose Lodge is sad to report that due to
unforeseen state regulations and new inhibitory costs, this
year’s 9th Annual Kids Fishing Derby must be canceled. The
Lodge is working diligently to resume the Fishing Derby in
2011, and we look forward to being able to resume this free
annual event for our local kids next year. We apologize for
any inconvenience this cancellation may cause, but due to
circumstances beyond our control, we were unable to obtain the
approval to continue the event this year as we have done for
the past eight years.

Thank you to all our supporting sponsors, and be assured that
we will apply our current funds to next year’s Kids Fishing
Derby.

Sincerely,

The Moose Lodge

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/09/kids-fishing-derby-canceled/

